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FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 
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W/c 23 June 2025 ~ DIVERSITY WEEK 

Tue - 
- 
- 

Deadline for returning entries for the Fairtrade Competition (see below) 
Year 6 Bikeability – Day 1 
Y1/2 Mini Olympics at South Craven School (selected pupils – please see below) 

Wed - Year 6 Bikeability – Day 2 
Thu - 

- 
- 
- 

Class 2 visit to Lytham St Annes  
New Reception 2025 transition visit in school (Week 4) – 1:15pm 
Year 5 Open Evening 2026 Entry at South Craven School  
Deadline for registering attendance at the Apetito tasting session 

Fri - 
- 
- 

Legend of the Week Assembly 
RAINBOW FRIDAY ~ non-uniform day – wear bright colours (see below) 
Apetito School Meal Tasting Session for parents/carers at 4:15pm (see below) 

Reception ~ William 

Year 1 ~ Petra 

Year 2 ~ Beulah 

Year 3 ~ Henry 

Year 4 ~ Sean 

Year 5 ~ Jasmine 

Year 6 ~ Lucy 

 

FR
ID

A
Y

 2
7

 J
U

N
E 

2
0

2
5

 
2

0
2

5
 

It would be really helpful if requested reply slips/payments etc. could be 
completed/paid by the stated deadlines to enable us to process the paperwork 
effectively this week. Thank you. 

 

DEADLINES & 
REMINDERS 

 

ELLA B 

AVA H 
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Fairtrade Competition Entries 
Please remember to return your Fairtrade Competition entries 
by Tuesday 24 June 2025.   
 
We have attached the flyer, which was sent out by class 
teachers at the beginning of May, for your information and look 
forward to receiving your entries. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Photographs and Year 6 Leavers’ Photographs 
Please note that the links for the class and Year 6 Leavers’ photographs were emailed out to 
parents/carers on Thursday 19 June 2025 to enable you to view and purchase. Tempest Photography 
offer a free “deliver to school” option that is open for approximately 14 days, alternatively, home delivery 
is available at a cost of £5 postage and packing.  Please place your order by Friday 4 July 2025. 
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New Reception Transition ~ Wednesday 18 June 2025 
A very excited Year 5 group joined Mrs Bateman and the new starter children in the 
park on Wednesday morning for the first time this week. Mrs Bateman and the new 
parents were very impressed with how caring, thoughtful and friendly the Y5s were.  
 
We are already sure the current Y5 children will be super buddies in September. 

 
Whole School Sponsored Walk ~ 19 June 2025 
WOW! You were all amazing yesterday when the whole school took part in the sponsored walk around 
Lothersdale on what turned out to be one of the hottest days of the year so far! A big ‘thank you’ to those 
parent/carers/grandparents who came along to support the children on the walk.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Back at school, parents/carers had the opportunity to purchase ice creams from the Yorkshire Dales ice 
cream van on the playground.  We are very grateful to Yorkshire Dales Ice Cream, who kindly donated 
£50.00 on the day towards our school funds.  Thank you to those parents/carers who have already paid 
in the sponsorship money via your SchoolGateway account.  Please ensure all sponsorship money is paid 
in by Friday 11 July 2025.     
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Year 6 Bikeability ~ 24 & 25 June 2025 
PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR BIKE AND HELMET ON TUESDAY!  Year 6 will be taking part in 
Bikeability sessions on Tuesday and Wednesday next week.  Please ensure your child’s bike 
is in good working order. Your child will require a helmet and should come to school in 
clothing suitable for riding a bike and the weather conditions on the day.  Bikes can be left 

at school overnight on Tuesday. Suncream is important if the forecast is for sunny weather as the children 
will be outdoors for the majority of the time. 
 
Y1/2 Mini Olympics at South Craven School ~ Tuesday 24 June 2025 
Good luck to our group of Class 2 children who will be taking part in this year’s Mini Olympics event at 
South Craven School on Tuesday 24 June 2025.  We always look forward to this event and hope all the 
children have fun! 
 

School Diversity Week and RAINBOW FRIDAY 

Next Week is School Diversity Week and we are asking all children to celebrate 

RAINBOW FRIDAY on Friday 27 June 2025, by coming to school dressed in bright 

colours. Please remember that long hair must be tied back as normal, but children 
can wear small colourful hair bobbles on Friday, instead of the normal school 
uniform colours.  
 

School Lunch Tasting Session ~ Friday 27 June 2025 
We are excited to announce that Apetito will be coming to Lothersdale Primary 
School on Friday 27 June, to cook and share their delicious meals with the 

children over lunchtime. They will also be holding a tasting session for parents/carers at 3.15pm for you 
to come and sample their food and to provide us with feedback. 
  
SchoolGrid has been updated with the menu for Friday 27 June with some mouth-watering options, which 
include; pork meatballs in tomato and herb sauce, vegetarian tikka masala and Moroccan bean casserole. 
They will be served with a selection of vegetable rice, penne pasta, carrot tips and cut green beans – and 
for pudding there is a choice of apple crumble or gluten free chocolate sponge, which all sounds delightful.  
Please check your SchoolGrid account to reorder for Friday 27 June. 
  
Why not come and try the food for yourselves! We are holding a sample tasting session for 
parents/carers/governors after school at 3.15pm on Friday 27 June, inviting you to taste and provide 
feedback. 
  
This will be a great opportunity to help us decide whether Apetito is the right catering 
option for our children at Lothersdale Primary School.  To help us gauge numbers, we 
would be grateful if you could RSVP via https://forms.office.com/e/Z0LShS2vyT or the 
QR code, to confirm your attendance and we look forward to seeing you next Friday.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sports Day ~ Thursday 3 July 2025 

A flyer was emailed to parents/carers on Thursday 19 June to confirm the final 
arrangements for our Sports Day event, scheduled to take place on Thursday 3 July (weather 
permitting).  We would be grateful if all parents/carers could ensure they read this prior to 
attending to support the school with its health & safety and safeguarding arrangements.  

Please ensure any family members who are due to attend have also been informed of the arrangements. 
 
We will be keeping a close eye on the forecast nearer the time and will try and inform parents/carers by 
11.30am on Thursday 3 July if we decide to postpone the event due to the weather.  Please note that our 
reserve date is Wednesday 9 July.  The Sports Day Programme will be sent home via bookbags on 
Wednesday 25 June 2025.  Please ensure you bring the programme with you on the day. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Z0LShS2vyT
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LSA Summer Fair ~ 3 July 2025 
This year the LSA have organised a Summer Fair, scheduled to take place in Lothersdale 
Park from 3:30pm onwards.   They are requesting volunteers and donations, and we thank 
you all in advance for your support in helping to make this a successful Summer Fair.  
Please see all the details in the LSA Section of this newsletter below. 

 
Young Voices Choir and Concert ~ February 2026 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already signed their children up for 
next year’s Young Voices Choir and Concert. 
 

Ideally, we need 25 children taking part to make this event viable and would be grateful if you could 
confirm if your child would like to attend by Wednesday 16 July 2025.  The school has to sign up to Young 
Voices in early September and it is therefore important that we gauge interest before the summer break 
so that we can start planning and booking the event when we return in September. Thank you for your 
support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
School Parking ~ Lothersdale Park 
The Parish Council has asked us to remind parents/carers that cars must not park in the entrance to 
Lothersdale Park.  This entrance must be accessible at all times, particularly as they are currently carrying 
out work in this area.  Please support the village community and park sensibly when dropping off or 
picking up.  Many thanks. 
 

Suncream, Hats and Water Bottles 
Please remember that all children need named suncream, a hat and their school water bottle in 
school every day during the very warm and sunny weather. 
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The LSA Summer Fair ~ Thursday 3 July 2025 
Please see the attached letter containing information about the LSA Summer Fair on Thursday 3rd July at 
3.30pm after sports day. We need volunteers and also tombola prizes, cakes and bakes to help make this 
our best summer fair yet! Information on how to help out and donate is included in the letter. 
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COMMUNITY 
NOTICEBOARD 

 

We are delighted to be able to promote community events in our Friday News 
that may be of interest to our families and friends. If you would like us to 
promote a local event, please pass the details to the school office by 
Wednesday to be included in the Friday News of that week. 
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School Events: 

w/c 23 Jun 2025 - Diversity Week 
Tue 24 Jun 2025 - Year 6 Bikeability (Day 1) 
Tue 24 Jun 2025 - Y1/Y2 Mini Olympics event at South Craven School 
Wed 25 Jun 2025 - Year 6 Bikeability (Day 2) 
Thu 26 Jun 2025 - Class 2 visit to Lytham St Annes 
Thu 26 Jun 2025 - New Reception Transition afternoon (in school) – Week 4 
Thu 26 Jun 2025 - Year 5 Intake ~ South Craven School Open Evening 
Fri 27 Jun 2025 - RAINBOW FRIDAY – Non-uniform Day 

Fri 27 June 2025 - Apetito Tasting Session ~ 3:15pm 
Mon 30 Jun 2025 - Year 6 Induction Day at South Craven School (Day 1) 
Tue 1 Jul 2025 - Year 6 Induction Day at South Craven School (Day 2) 
Wed 2 Jul 2025 - New Reception Transition afternoon (in school) – Week 5 
Wed 2 Jul 2025 - New Reception Parents’ Welcome Evening at 7pm 
Thu 3 Jul 2025 - Sports Day (weather dependent) 
Thu 3 Jul 2025 - LSA Summer Fair TBC (weather dependent) 
Thu 3 Jul 2025 - No Extended Schools’ Activities 
Wed 9 Jul 2025 - Reserve Sports Day (weather dependent) 
Thu 10 Jul 2025 - Year 5 Day at South Craven School 
Thu 10 Jul 2025 - New Reception Transition afternoon (in school with lunch) – Week 6 
Fri 11 Jul 2025 - All Extended Schools’ Activities finish 
Tue 15 Jul 2025 - Year 6 Leavers’ Concert at 7pm 
Wed 16 Jul 2025 - Year 6 Leavers’ Discos 
Fri 18 Jul 2025 - End of the Academic Year ~ school breaks up at 3.15pm 

 

DIARY OF 
EVENTS 

 

If you wish to promote a community event in our diary below, please 
contact the school office. Please note there may be circumstances in which 
these dates are subject to change: 
 


